
July 29, 2019 

Samantha Braman 
EGLE, Air Quality Division 
Lansing District Office 
P.O. Box 30242 
Lansing, Ml 48909 

Subject: Response to Violation Notice 
Ashley Land Development Co. - SRN P0734 

DEQ-AQD LANSING D.O, 

AUG 13 2019 

The Violation Notice (VN) dated July 8, 2019 was erroneously sent to Ashley Land 
Development Co. (ALDC), when it should have been sent to AWH Grading, LLC (AWH). 
The gravel pit is owned by ALDC, but the non-metallic mineral crushing plant is owned and 
operated by AWH. AWH is submitting this Response to the Violation Notice from the 
Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes and Energy (EGLE) dated July 8, 2019. 
The VN was issued for operation of a non-metallic mineral processing plant without an 
updated General Permit to Install. The VN requires a written response be submitted to the 
EGLE-AQD prior to July 29, 2019. 

AWH installed a new jaw crusher (Terex Finlay J-1175E) and associated equipment and did 
not obtain a new General PTI. AWH was unaware of the requirement of Rule 201 to obtain a 
PTI prior to installation and operation. This has been an ongoing violation since installation. 

AWH has contracted Impact Compliance & Testing, Inc. (ICT, formerly Derenzo 
Environmental Services) to complete a General PTI modification and associated support 
materials for the updated process equipment. The completed documents are attached to 
this correspondence. 

AWH looks forward to the approval and issuance of a General PTI, which will resolve the 
issued VN. Should you have any questions, please contact us at (248) 684-1260 or ICT at 
(517) 268-0043. 

Sincerely, 

AWH GRADING, LLC 

L~/1/J /7 ./.'~ .,/Z~~v't~ 
Adam Hayes 
Owner 

Enclosures: Att. 1 - General Permit to Install Modification Forms 
Att. 2 - Site Layout 

cc: Ms. Jenine Camilleri, EGLE Enforcement Unit 


